
 

 

Friday 20th June 2025 
 
Dear  
 
Re:  Examination Results Day Thursday 14th August 
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate you on the way that you have conducted yourselves throughout 
the Summer Examination Series. You have faced the challenges posed with commitment and 
determination and I hope this is reflected in your results. 
 
You will be able to collect your examination results from 11 am in the school canteen, where staff will 
be available to offer congratulations, advice, and any necessary support. Should you need any 
assistance before this date, please do not hesitate to contact me via my email. 
 
On receipt of your results, we will assess any requirements for resit opportunities which will likely be 
in the January examination window. 
 
If you are unable to collect your results on the day and wish for a family member to do so on your 
behalf, a letter of authorisation is required and the person collecting the results must bring a form of 
photographic identification. 
 
Re-marks will be undertaken at the discretion of the school. Parents or pupils wishing to have a paper 
re-marked will be required to pay for this service. 
 
 
Best wishes 

 
Victoria Donovan 
Head of VI Form 
vdonovan@tbcs.nor.olicatschools.org 
01604 493211 ext 370 
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